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Significant Investment Project Status Awarded to TECH Project

Queensland Pacific Metals Limited (ASX:QPM) is pleased to advise that the Queensland Government
announced today that Queensland Pacific Metals has received Significant Investment Project status for the
TECH Project at Lansdown.

Significant Investment Facilitation (“SIF”) Program

The SIF program has been established by the Queensland Government to support projects of economic
significance to the State. The SIF aims to ensure such projects are provided with the necessary support
from government to facilitate prospective investment in Queensland.

Under the SIF program, to determine economic significance to the State, consideration is given to alignment
with contemporary government policy initiatives, potential economic benefit to Queensland, investment
readiness and project feasibility and capacity of the proponent.

QPM'’s Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer, Dr Stephen Grocott, commented,

“We are honoured and delighted to received Significant Investment Project designation under the Significant
Investment Facilitation program by the Queensland Government. We look forward to working with the
steering committee established for QPM with the view of securing investment in the TECH Project. With our
Prescribed Project status, support for QPM from the Queensland Government has already been tremendous,
but we look forward to exploring other opportunities that will greatly assist us in achieving a Final
Investment Decision.”

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Stephen Grocott.
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FORWARD LOOKING STATEMENT Statements & material contained in this ASX Release, particularly those regarding possible or assumed
future performance, production levels or rates, commodity prices, resources or potential growth of QPM, industry growth or other trend
projections are, or may be, forward looking statements. Such statements relate to future events & expectations and, as such, involve known
and unknown risks & uncertainties. Although reasonable care has been taken to ensure facts stated in this Release are accurate and/or
that the opinions expressed are fair & reasonable, no reliance can be placed for any purpose whatsoever on the information contained in
this document or on its completeness. Actual results & developments may differ materially from those expressed or implied by these
forward-looking statements depending on a variety of factors. Nothing in this Release should be construed as either an offer to sell or a
solicitation of an offer to buy or sell shares in any jurisdiction.
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